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Solve each problem.
1) Given the numbers 90 and 89, how much would you need to add to the smaller number to

make it even with the larger number?

2) Given the numbers 24 and 27, how much would you need to subtract from the larger
number to make it less than the smaller number?

3) Given the numbers 72 and 92, how much would you need to subtract from the larger
number to make it even with the smaller number?

4) Given the numbers 80 and 31, how much would you need to add to the smaller number to
make it greater than the larger number?

5) Given the numbers 70 and 93, how much would you need to add to the smaller number to
make it greater than the larger number?

6) Given the numbers 70 and 18, how much would you need to subtract from the larger
number to make it even with the smaller number?

7) Given the numbers 33 and 62, how much would you need to subtract from the larger
number to make it even with the smaller number?

8) Given the numbers 34 and 47, how much would you need to subtract from the larger
number to make it even with the smaller number?

9) Given the numbers 66 and 21, how much would you need to add to the smaller number to
make it even with the larger number?

10) Given the numbers 11 and 62, how much would you need to add to the smaller number to
make it greater than the larger number?

11) Given the numbers 78 and 67, how much would you need to subtract from the larger
number to make it even with the smaller number?

12) Given the numbers 37 and 24, how much would you need to subtract from the larger
number to make it even with the smaller number?

Answers

1. 1

2. 4

3. 20

4. 50

5. 24

6. 52

7. 29

8. 13

9. 45

10. 52

11. 11

12. 13

1-10 92 83 75 67 58 50 42 33 25 17
11-12 8 0
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Solve each problem.
1) Given the numbers 90 and 89, how much would you need to add to the smaller number to

make it even with the larger number?

2) Given the numbers 24 and 27, how much would you need to subtract from the larger
number to make it less than the smaller number?

3) Given the numbers 72 and 92, how much would you need to subtract from the larger
number to make it even with the smaller number?

4) Given the numbers 80 and 31, how much would you need to add to the smaller number to
make it greater than the larger number?

5) Given the numbers 70 and 93, how much would you need to add to the smaller number to
make it greater than the larger number?

6) Given the numbers 70 and 18, how much would you need to subtract from the larger
number to make it even with the smaller number?

7) Given the numbers 33 and 62, how much would you need to subtract from the larger
number to make it even with the smaller number?

8) Given the numbers 34 and 47, how much would you need to subtract from the larger
number to make it even with the smaller number?

9) Given the numbers 66 and 21, how much would you need to add to the smaller number to
make it even with the larger number?

10) Given the numbers 11 and 62, how much would you need to add to the smaller number to
make it greater than the larger number?

11) Given the numbers 78 and 67, how much would you need to subtract from the larger
number to make it even with the smaller number?

12) Given the numbers 37 and 24, how much would you need to subtract from the larger
number to make it even with the smaller number?

Answers

1. 1

2. 4

3. 20

4. 50

5. 24

6. 52

7. 29

8. 13

9. 45

10. 52

11. 11

12. 13

1-10 92 83 75 67 58 50 42 33 25 17
11-12 8 0
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